
November 26, 20 I+ 

Dorothy Bohn 

i'vlDEQ-AQD 

Kalamazoo District 

Ms. Bolm 

Klett Recycle 

62994- Tcnitorial Rd 
Hartford, Mi 4-905 7 

In response to receiving a violation notice regarding Klett Recycle (SRN N6804) having 

performed work without submission of a relocation notice at asphalt plants in Paw Paw 

and Kalamazoo, as stated in our meeting, we did do the work inquired about. At both 

locations we were given the opportunity just clays in advance of ha\'ing to mobilize. \ Ve 

were in Kalamazoo twice (8/20 & 10/1), and Paw Paw once( l0/8). We were at these sites 

for 5 clays, 7 clays, and 4 days, dates listed are the invoice dares, indicating the work would 

have been completed the week before. 

Going forward, we a re researching, through a consultant, the options of changing, or 

modifying, or voiding our permit (or some hybt;d mi.'< thereoQ; as discussed in our 

meeting at your clisuict office to avoid this in the future. 

Sincerely yours, 

Dale Klett 

Klett Recycle 

269-208-37 14 
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DEC 0 2 2014 
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